
Student-LED Group Volunteer Activity –  

Decorating Fu Hong Society Jockey Club Shek Wai Kok Workshop 

for Lunar New Year 

 

Before the Lunar New Year this year, the Student-LED group helped decorate the Fu 

Hong Society Jockey Club Shek Wai Kok Workshop again, bringing festive joy to a group 

of people with disabilities. This initiative provided students with the opportunity to visit 

the workshop in person, offering them a deeper insight into an often-overlooked 

segment of society. Through this experience, they also came to appreciate the values of 

mutual acceptance, understanding, and respect among people. 

 

 

  



 

 

 


